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I believe this to be a deliberate attack on Oregonians second ammendment rights. 

The lawful citizens are being punished while the criminals will still have guns. Lawful 

citizens need to be able to defend ourselves against all enemies both foreign and 

domestic.  As a veteran of this nation I stood an oath to protect our country and to me 

that includes the states and its people. Instead of punishing lawful citizens, how 

about you punishing criminals for breaking the law! The size of the magazine has 

zero recourse to a crime if committed or when a weapon is used in defense.  The 

state has zero infrastructure in place to even carry out a permit to buy. This is an 

outrage against lawful citizens. The cities with the strictest gun laws have the most 

gun crime. Because criminals do not obide by the law! All this bill does is make lawful 

citizen, unlawful and create more issues. Owning a gun is not a privilege, it is a right 

instilled to us by the constitution of the United States of America. If you pass these 

bills, you show you have no concern for the citizens of Oregon and our well-being.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Ryan Hebert LCpl/USMC  


